
Congratulations! 
FOSATU would just like to con­
gratulate PW Botha on his re> 
civing R300 000 severance pay 
when he switched jobs from 
Prime Minister to President 

The federation's members are 
pleased to hear that their tax 
money is being well spent, 

FOSATU hopes that employ­
ers will bear in mind this prec­
edent (or Is it President?) in 
future retrenchment negotiat­
ions. 


